
 

 

 

 

 
 

Munhall Memo 
Shaping Hearts and Minds in the Service of Christ. 

            February 14, 2019 

This Week’s Focus 
Phonics- This week students continued to focus on the /o/ 
sound spelled ‘aw’, ‘au’, and ‘o’.  We also did a quick 
review of plural and singular possessives.  
 
Reading- We started this week by decorating notebooks 
for our literature groups which will begin shortly after Mid-
Winter Break.  Next week we will be discussing two of the 
tasks that will be required in groups.   
 
Writing- We continued in our informational writing unit 
this week by completing a guided notes page on students’ 
selected planets.  We will use these notes to draft a 
graphic organizer that will help us to plan out the 
subtopics in each report.  Ask your child to describe to you 
the subtopics they are thinking of using in their planet 
report.  
 
Spelling- We will pick up with Unit 20 after our Mid-Winter 
Break.  
 
Math- Students completed work in Chapter 7 by learning 
the rules for multiplying and dividing by 0 and 1.  We will 
take the Chapter 8 pre-test and will begin work in this 
chapter after Mid-Winter break.  Ask your child the name 
of the property that states that any number multiplied by 
one is that number.  
 
Religion- This week that class focused on holiness and that 
everyone is called to be holy.  Students learned that we 
can live a holy life by living out The Two Great 
Commandments.  We discussed that in order to love our 
neighbors as ourselves, we must first love and respect 
ourselves.  We read the bible story about Jesus cleansing 
the Temple of the merchants and money changers and 
then discussed how we can treat ourselves like a temple of 
the Holy Spirit.   
 
Science- The class finished working on our Life Cycle Unit 
by comparing the life cycle of a grasshopper with the life 
cycle of a butterfly.  We will be starting our next science 
unit on weather patterns when we return from Mid-
Winter Break.   
 

Next Week  
 

Our Life Cycle Unit Science test will be Wednesday.  
 
There will be a Simple Solutions Quiz over lessons 
77-80 Friday.  
 

 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 

February 15-18 – School Closed for Mid-Winter Break  
February 27- Non-Uniform and Virtuous Student  
March 15- End of Term  
March 25- Scholastic Orders Due 
March 26-27- Optional Parent Teacher Conferences  
March 27- Non-Uniform and Virtuous Student 
 

Upcoming Events 

Virtue of the Month  

Industriousness 
“For you remember our labor and toil, brethren; we 
worked night and day, that we might not burden any of 
you, while we preached to you the gospel of God.” 
      

1 Thessalonians 2:9 

As we continued to have multiple snow days this week, we did 
not have the opportunity to start Spelling Unit 20.  So, 
students will not have a spelling test next Tuesday and bingo 
Sheets will not be due Wednesday.  We will be taking our pre-
test for Unit 20 Wednesday and students will receive their lists 
and bingo sheets then. If you have any questions or concerns 
about this, please do not hesitate to contact me!  Thank you 
for working with me this year and for always being flexible!  

A Note From Miss Munhall  

My Website 
 

stmarycharlotte.weebly.com 
 


